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August 2011





Damascus Road Daycare is excited the 2011-2012 school year is beginning. We are hoping to have a full house with new kids enrolling for fun, learning and play.


As you prepare for children to return back to school remember the importance of a god nights sleep, wholesome meals including plenty water, fruits and veggies. Homework is important so parents should remain patient as kids learn homework techniques. 


Check your children’s backpacks daily for news from teachers and principals. Discuss how their day went as it engages you in their activities. It also opens the lines of communication, as bullying is a problem at earlier grade levels. We want our children to enjoy


their school experience and learn


as much as possible. So parents,


lets do our part!
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Emergency preparedness begins at home. Each household should have a list of emergency contact numbers posted near a phone including poison control, local fire, police and medical assistance, family members and parent’s work/cell.





In Addition, teach your children to dial 911! How to say their first and last name, give their address and identify the emergency (fire, flood, sickness, etc.)





Every home should have a fire escape plan with clear instructions on exit from multiple points in the home, safe meeting location in yard or by a neighbors house, a instructions for pets to be evacuated safely. In the event they are trapped, injured or unable to leave safely, they should know how to protect themselves until help arrives.





Emergencies!





Is scheduled for August 5th from 8 pm to 12 pm.


Congratulations to Lili and Ahmoni who qualify for the Sanity Saturday Celebration.








Damascus Road Daycare Transportation





We have opened enrollment for the 


2011-2012 school year in Whitehall for transportation to and from Etna, Kae Avenue and Beechwood Elementary Schools





For Pricing and additional information please visit us online at 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.damascusroadministry.com/daycare" ��www.damascusroadministry.com/daycare�  











Sanity Saturday!














